DEPARTMENT OF VETERANS AFFAIRS Maryland Healthcare System



October 30, 2012

BT/135/VS

Loch Raven VA Community Living & Rehabilitation Center 3900 Loch Raven Boulevard Baltimore MD 21218 (410) 605-7000

Baltimore VA Medical Center
10 North Greene Street
Baltimore MD 21201
(410) 605-7000

Perry Point VA Medical Center
Perry Point MD 21902
(410) 642-2411

Baltimore Science Fiction Society Attn: Operation Paperback Coordinator P.O. Box 686 Baltimore, MD 21203

Dear Friends of Hospitalized Veterans:

On behalf of the patients and staff at the Baltimore VA Medical Center, I wish to express my appreciation for your recent contribution to the VA Maryland Health Care System. Your donation will help enhance the everyday lives of the Veterans in our care.

Donations are utilized in many ways and in numerous areas to brighten the lives of our Veteran patients and assist them in their recovery. Your gift will be used to support the needs of the Veterans at the Baltimore VA Medical Center.

Thank you again for your generous donation and for your interest in the welfare of our Veteran patients.

Sincerely,

Dallas Renninger

Voluntary Service Specialist Baltimore VA Medical Center

VOL # 1271029

Donation of: 120 paperback books

Donation Date: 10/17/2012

In accordance with VHA Directive 4721, we are required to state "The Department of Veterans Affairs did not provide you, the donor, any goods or services in consideration in whole or part for your contribution."